
Dear Mr Mok,

We refer to the telephone conversation between your Mr KK Ng and the undersigned on 8 October 2021. We 

understand that FSD made comments to our proposal.

In response to the comments from the FSD, it takes time for us to respond to the comments. 

We wish to request for deferment of the application for a period of 2 months in order to allow 

sufficient time for us to prepare further information to address the comments from the concerning 

departments.

Regards,

Emus LAM

2370-0438

Re: Planning Application No. A/YL/283 - Request for deferment11/10/2021 11:15
From: Emus Lam <elam@argsur.com>
To: <tpbpd@pland.gov.hk>
Cc: <aphmok@pland.gov.hk>, <kkng@pland.gov.hk>
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